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Notice 

The NSS unit of the college, in association with Revive Heart Foundation, has organized a 

workshop on "Awareness and Training on Medical Emergencies" on Saturday, 30th 

November, 2024, from 9.30 am in the college auditorium. 

The program will give insights on- recognizing cardiac arrest, learn how to perform CPR 

and use of AED (shock machine), Epilepsy, Choking etc. 

Students are invited to attend the program and avail the benefit. 

(Vice- Principal) (I/C Principal) 
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